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“MAKING A DIFFERENCE FOR OUR TIGER ATHLETES”

Dear Mr. Baughn,

On behalf of the Galion Gridiron Club, it is with a great sense of accomplishment that I write this letter to you. 
Each year the Galion Gridiron Club has made a goal to purchase something that the football program can use 
and in some instances all other athletes as well. We have since 2015 been able to do things such as:

	 -	 Purchase play clocks with sponsor Donley Ford of Galion
	 -	 Purchase new weight racks
	 -	 Purchase new weight equipment (strength bands, medicine balls, barbell collars and 			 
		  dumbbells with rack)
	 - 	 Donate to field maintenance
	 - 	 Donate to many of the Galion High School Athletic Teams
	 - 	 $4,000 in scholarships to senior football players
	 -	 Little over half of the end zone camera along with Galion Football Parents Club

And this year we were able to raise enough money to pour a 14’x36’ concrete pad and build a 12’x36’ metal frame 
building with metal siding and roofing, (4) 8’ garage doors and (1) regular sized man door on top of it, in the 
Galion Gridiron Club’s north end zone. This building will allow GGC to function out of it for all home games 
and storage of all GGC equipment. 

The cost of this project is as follows:			  Concrete pad: 		 $1,300.00
						                 Metal building:		  $8,471.00

					         Total Cost of Project:	 	 $9,771.00

Stay tuned for Galion Gridiron Clubs next project...

Thank you,

Chad Early
GGC - President


